
Next Steps 

Following this Public Open House: 

• Your comments on the study will be reviewed along with 
input received from the Consultation Groups and other study 
stakeholders 

• The study findings and Recommended Plan for the 
widening of Carp Road will be finalized and presented to the 
City of Ottawa’s Transportation Committee and City Council 
in Fall 2015 

• The Final Environmental Study Report will be made available 
for public review during a statutory review period anticipated 
for Fall 2015. 

• Information related to the project will continue to be made 
available on the City’s website at: www.ottawa.ca/carproad 

For further information or to provide comments, contact the 
City’s project manager at the address below: 

Jabbar Siddique, P.Eng. 
Senior Project Engineer - Environmental Assessment 
City of Ottawa, 110 Laurier Avenue West 
Ottawa, ON K1P 1J1 
Tel: 613-580-2424 ext. 13914  - Fax: 613-580-2578 
E-mail: Jabbar.Siddique@ottawa.ca 

Your views and contributions are important to the success of 
this Study. Please complete a Comment/Questionnaire Sheet 
to provide feedback on the study. 

Thank You! 
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